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OnePlus Technology (Shenzhen) Co., Ltd. 
 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

 

Industry Canada 

 

Grant Deferral Request regarding application for certification of FCC ID: (2ABZ2-E303A) and 

IC:12739A-E303A 

 

We hereby request the FCC and IC Grants should be issued on 2020-04-15 for marketing reason. 

 

 

 

Regards,  

 
Sincerely, 
   
                                   
                        
YouJiang Ke 
kevin.ke@oneplus.com 
 


